
  

Lost Boy of Sudan Shares Story of Hope 
On October 10, 2019, Lost Boy of Sudan, Bol Aweng, shared his incredible story 

of survival and hope to the entire student body of Karrer Middle School. He 

received such a warm welcome the minute he stepped inside the school from 

Brooke Menduni, the principal, Michael Blake the assistant principal and others. 

https://buckeyeclinic.org/ 

Special thanks to Stephanie Ames, 7th grade 

Language arts teacher, who contacted Bol 

about coming to talk with the students about 

his experiences as one of the Lost Boys. 

Students had read several books about 

refugees and the Lost Boys, so this 

opportunity helped their learning come alive.  This school is planning to do a fund 

raiser event to help raise money for 

Bol’s clinic in South Sudan that 

provides life saving medical care for 

mothers and children. 

Two students, Akhil and Teja, did a wonderful 

job of introducing Bol and sharing about his 

background. They had certainly done their 

research and knew a lot about Bol and his talent 

as an artist.  

Bolaweng.com 

Bol was thrilled to get a Karrer t-

shirt to remember his visit! 


